CORRESPONDENCE
11/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12339-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 4:20 PM
To: ‘Lois Meyer'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200139 -WS);

Good Afternoon, Ms. Meyer.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlsslon Deputy Clerk |
Flovida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32299

Phone: (£50) 412-646F

From: Lois Meyer <Ilbm3kids@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 2:08 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket No. 20200139 -WS);

Please stop this water company from raising the rates all the time. I know they have to make their stockholders
happy. I would like to see the state buy this company back. I don't think a natural resource like water should be
owned by a corporation. They give very bad service in my opinion. I can't flush the toilet when the sprinklers
are running.





